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SUBJECT: Notes from LEC Meeting, September 22, 2010     Mesa, AZ 
 
  
 
Attendees: 
 Jennifer Brown (AZ) Marc Nichols (NC) Andrew Markle (ON) 
 David Couprie (MB) Tony Hatcher (MD) Michael Branch (NV) 
 Robert Chapple (SK) Tim Hepner (KS) Trent Knoles (IL) 
 Lonette Turner (IFTA) Debbie Meise (IFTA)  
 

 Minutes from the September 14 & 17 combined conference calls recorded by Michael 
Calfee (NC) were approved. 

 

 Jennifer asked the LEC to help out with the roadside demonstration.  The Arizona crew 
that planned the demonstration was not available at the last moment.  Trent stated he had 
photos from a detail conducted in Illinois and could share with the group before going 
outside. 

 

 Jennifer brought up a problem she is experiencing with Single Trip Permits (STPs).  She 
asked Lonette and Debbie  for input on the issue.  Debbie suggested our first step should 
be to do research (perhaps an online survey) to see how/when the jurisdictions require 
STPs.  Lonette suggested our results should be presented in our LEC Report to the Board 
(due 10/21).  With that, the Board may suggest a ballot or best practice solution. THIS 
PROJECT WAS NOT ASSIGNED. 
 

 Marc asked Lonette if it is possible IFTA, Inc. could house the statistics from the M&M 
Blitz.  The purpose of this request is to centralize the annual data and easily update and 
archive the statistics from our blitzes.  Lonette thought that IFTA, Inc’s web site could 
probably host this information.  THIS PROJECT WAS NOT ASSIGNED. 
 

 The details of Friday’s presentation of the Charles M. Mills Award of Excellence was 
discussed and finalized. 
 

 Jennifer requested that those LEC members staying through Friday to attend the post-
workshop meeting held Friday afternoon. 
 

 Meeting adjourned: 5:05 pm 
  


